
 

 

445 Kings Highway South * Rochester, NY * 14617 * 585-467-7694 * kateriirondequoit.org 

 

June Liturgy Report 2016 

Liturgies:  

We are working on the summer liturgical ministry schedule. This is a bit of a challenge as understandably so 
many ministers are away for the summer. A 2nd request went out in the bulletin for new ministers, but as we 
know personal invitation is what gets people to volunteer to serve their community. Please, if there are people 
Parish Council members think should be trained in a liturgical ministry, please invite them to do so and 
have them contact Sarah Mancini. 

Liturgy Committee: 

Currently the Liturgy Committee is working on: Sacristan Procedures for each church, Funeral Server 
Guidelines for each site. The committee also recommended to Fr. Paul that the day of Open House ending with 
Evening Prayer at St. Salome Church for a final day of visitation and prayer at the church be Sunday, August 
21st. Liturgy Committee meets this month to discuss that day in detail. 

The following is a list of items that was given to the Community of the Blessed Trinity in Fair Haven, NY 
where Fr. Michael Upson is Pastor. 

5 Chausibles  
 2 green, 1 white, 1 gray and 1 red-- Fr. Paul gave permission for this.  
The sanctuary Crucifix  
The American flag and the Papal flag  
Presider chair, 2 server chairs with the table between  
the statues of Mary and Joseph  
a small folding table  
2 wooden chairs  
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They would like us to consider giving to them as well at a future date:  
cantor podium  
Bulletin stands at the back main aisle on either side  
silver tray in the sacristy  
2 wooden bookshelves  
A Lectionary  
the old Ritual songs  
Marble Pedestal table  
2 Hymn Boards  
sanctuary bells  

They will be sending pictures of the sanctuary with the items they did take being used and set up in their 
Church. 

Other items being addressed by staff: 

Baptism Ministry and Baptism Preparation 

Funeral Procedures and Guidelines 

2016-2017 Calendar and One Message 

Liturgical hopes and dreams for 2016-2017:  

1. More liturgical ministers acting as Hospitality Ministers and Altar Servers for weekend liturgies and 
funerals.  

2. To work with ministers to help them to see our Parish family in all of its “realness”; the hurts, the joy, 
the grieving, those fulfilling their obligation, etc. and helping them love SK’s diversity and to embrace 
the journey.  

3. Name tags that are more substantial than the ones we have for Hospitality Ministry  
4. Extraordinary Minister Crosses that match at all 3 sites 

Submitted by Sarah Mancini, May 20, 2016 


